From: kathybrown181@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 12:27 PM
To: Chad Centola

Subject: Recycle Side-Yard Service in SUNRIVER
Importance: High

You don't often get email from kathybrown181@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Chad Centola,

We are emailing in support of Universal Waste Service to PLEASE include side-yard pickup of recyclables!! We currently
own 2 homes in Sunriver and have been longing for the same Recycle Side-Yard service as the rest of the modern world!

Please contact us and let us know if there’s anything else we can do to support Sunriver gaining this service, we hope
this is implemented ASAP!

Thanks so much for your help!!

Best regards,

/fab%y & /%ﬁéy Brown

Kathleen & Martin Brown

Properties: 17737 Quelah Lane #9, Sunriver, OR 97707
17699 Rogue Lane #13, Sunriver, OR 97707

Mailing: 18160 Cottonwood Rd #421, Sunriver, OR 97707
Mobile: 312-213-3854

Email: kathybrown181@gmail.com




